
Date: 01/26/2024
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office
RE: SPO Alert – Reminder Lowe's In-Person Event

State Procurement Office wants to remind you of two (2) upcoming in-person meetings with Lowe's
Government Support Team. Currently the following agencies have signed up for a timeslot to meet
with the Lowe's team: DPS, State Parks, Game and Fish, and Department of Gaming.

The purpose of these meetings are for agencies to drop in and receive support from both Lowe's and the Contract
Manager with any potential issues an agency might be facing. Please see the meeting times and location:

Day 1 - Lunch period 11:30-12:30

Lowe's In-Person Meeting Day 1
Tuesday, January 30 · 9:00am – 4:00pm
1400 W Washington St, Large Training Room Floor 1

Day 2 - Lunch period 12:00-12:30

Lowe's In-Person Meeting Day 2
Wednesday, January 31 · 9:00am – 3:00pm
1400 W Washington St, Large Training Room Floor 1

Please contact Contract Manager, Joshua Knapp, joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov, if you will be attending
or if you have any questions about the purpose of the meeting.

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp

Statewide Procurement Manager

State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration

602-542-0433

joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov


